
FCC Laboratories
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21040

May 23, 2002

To whom it may concern:

This letter contains a request for confidentiality for certain documents relating to
interWAVE Communications, Inc. application for type certification, OEWCX-DS3-58G.

We interWAVE Communications, Inc. request that the following documents
(attachments) be treated as confidential:

Filename Description

attachment_b.pdf Circuit and product description
attachment_c.pdf Link CX block diagrams
attachment_d1.pdf Link CX schematic
attachment_d2.pdf Link CX schematic

This request is being made per rule sections 0.459(a) and 0.459(b).  These materials are
confidential design documents that contain interWAVE’s trade secrets.

Sincerely,

Mark Schutzer
Director of Technology
interWAVE Communications, Inc.


